
 

 

 

LEVEL 3 HEAT WAVE ALERT 

 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

Please note that during this period of intense heat, we continue to follow the LA’s Heatwave 
guidance. 

We are: 

 Placing oscillating fans throughout school and in classrooms; 

 Giving children frequent water breaks to enable them to remain hydrated; 

 Reduced the amount of time that children are in direct sunshine; 

 During PE, children are given more rest/water breaks and try to hold sessions in shady areas. 

 

 

 

 

We would ask you to: 

 Send your child to school with a hat and a filled up water bottle; 

 Ensure that your child comes to school wearing sunscreen. 

 


